KRL EMPLOYEES CO-OPERATIVE HOUSING
SOCIETY ISLAMABAD

COVID-19

KRL Employees Coopcrative Housing Society 1s trying to provide
necessary assistance to its all members & open its office as per
Government advice. All members/guests are requested to avoid
unneeded visits to KECHS Office during COVID-19.

In this regard all officials and guests/visitors are requested to follow
the SOPs and protect themselves and others around them by knowing

the facts and taking appropriate precautions to prevent the spread of
covid-19.

The following precautionary measures must be implemented during
COVID-19:-

=% All members/visitors are requested to take time on phone (051-
4578335) before visit KECHS office, without appointment no
one will be entertained.

% All Transfer cases will be entertained once in a week i.e on each
Thursdav.

4 For Transfer of plot take time before two day and follow the
instruction given by KECHS {only Seller, Purchaser and or¢
dealer is allowed to come in KECHS office for transfer of plot).

<% All members/officials/visitors are requested to clean their hands
often. Use soap and water, or an alcohol-based hand rub before
visit the KECHS Office.



